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From,

Mr. David Larry,

C-104, Bright Apartments,

Bridgeton Drive,
London

To,

Mr. Peter Fredrick,

C-105, Bright Apartments,

Bridgeton Drive,

London

Dear Mr. Fredrick,

I hope this letter finds you in good spirit. As you must be aware that the leasing agreement for the apartment is approaching its expiry and shall end in the last week of this month. As you told me that you wish to extend the agreement for another two years. Kindly give me a suitable date when we’d fulfill the needed legal formalities to avoid any inconvenience in future.
I also would like to bring to your notice about some changes that I wish to make in the new agreement. Enclosed is the list of desired changes in the clauses.

I look forward to starting a new agreement with you.
Yours faithfully,

David Larry
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